
 
 

 
Department for Transport 
By email only 

Date 
Officer 
Email 

Telephone 

21 August 2024 

Caroline Macrdechian 

@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 

 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
Location: London Luton Airport, Airport Way, Luton 
Proposal: Application by London Luton Airport Ltd for an Order Granting 

Development Consent for the London Luton Airport Expansion project – 
Request for information   

  
 
I write in response to the letter dated 2 August 2024 seeking further information on a number of 
matters relating to the above application. Apologies for the delay in providing a response. 
 
The only point of relevance to Central Bedfordshire Council (CBC) is point 7, which seeks clarification 
on whether a side agreement seeking proposed highway mitigation works at the A1081 New Airport 
way/Gypsy Lane junction (Works Nos 6e(b)) has been successfully completed. I can confirm that a 
side agreement securing the proposed highway works at A1081 New Airport Way/Gypsy Lane 
junction was signed by CBC and the Applicant.   
 
I hope the above is of assistance but please contact me should there be any points of clarification. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Caroline Macrdechian 
Principal Planning Officer 




